
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, January 23, 2023 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Chairman Joe King. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Joe King, Mike Sibley, & Tasha Shaw 
Secretary, Chief-Examiner: Emily Finsen 
Others present: Chief Langford 
Absent: N/A 
 
     Approval of the September 26, 2022, regular meeting minutes. Motion by Mike to approve the minutes 
as read; second by Tasha, motion passed. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Finsen announced that the open City Council position has been filled by Tasha and that she is moving 

to Council, leaving an opening on the Civil Service. The Commission then congratulated Tasha on her 
advancement; thanking her for the time and dedication she put into the Civil Service during her time on 
the Commission. Finsen will advertise for letters of interest to fill the vacant position for discussion at the 
February meeting. 

 
Chief Langford questioned if the permanent-part time police clerk position needed to go through the 

Civil Service Commission. Finsen will research State Rules & Regulations; discussion tabled until next 
meeting. 

 
There was brief discussion about updating the Civil Service Rules and Regulations; Chief Langford 

requested that there be an amendment to the probationary period, having it start when an entry-level 
officer start their 12-month probationary period after academy and after their FTO period. Discussion 
tabled to next meeting. 

 
Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, February 27, 2023. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Mike to adjourn the meeting at 4:45 pm, second by 

Joe; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Joe King, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    VACANT POSITION 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


